

## Policy Change in Enforcement of Penalties

\*As found in a bulletin recieved from the New York State Land Title Association on January 9th 2012\*

"As of January 1, 2012 referees will be responsible for the payment of any penalties and interest that will be imposed for late filing of the RPTT return."

Important announcement of policy change in enforcement of penalties.

The attached document - a letter to Judge Fisher from the City of New York Law Department - was circulated by the Queens County Bar Association to its members.

It concerns the New York City Department of Finance enforcement of penalties against Court appointed referees.

## CLICK HERE TO READ THE LETTER

2405 Main Street Bridgehampton, NY 11932

P: 631.537.5505

F: 631.537.5501

www.horizonofthehamptons.com

15 West 44th Street, 7th Floor

New York, NY 10036

P: 212.921.4141

F: 212.921.4848 www.horizonlandservices.com